
                   

 
 
 

 INVITATION TO ALL INTERNATIONAL AMBASSADORS 
66th FIP Ambassadors Cup – Sydney, Australia  

 
 
 
Dear International Polo Friends, 
 
On behalf of the President & Committees of the Millamolong & Folly Lodge Polo Clubs, we would like to 
extend a warm invitation to the 66th FIP Ambassadors Cup to be held from the 14th to 22nd March 2009. 
This prestigious event will be held over eight days and played in two superb locations. 
The Locations and Host Clubs  
 
Millamolong Polo Club - Mandurama 
Millamolong is a 9000 acre working Australian Sheep and Cattle Station located in the heart of one of 
Australia’s most scenic farming and wine producing districts near Bathurst NSW. Millamolong has its own 
boutique winery which has been producing a number of award winning wines. Most importantly, 
Millamolong breeds some of Australia’s finest polo ponies and its Club hosts polo tournaments for players of 
all standards. Please see www.millamolong.com for photos, history and more information. 
 
Folly Lodge Polo Club - Bowral 
Folly Lodge is situated in the beautiful Southern Highlands town of Bowral NSW, a region famous for its 
magnificent country gardens, estates and wineries, along with the annual tulip festival in spring which attracts 
international attention. Folly Lodge is located 115 km south-west of Sydney and is nestled in the shadow of 
Mount Gibraltar. 
 
The Program 
A fun filled week of polo and social activities has been scheduled for players and their guests, together with a 
variety of ‘off-the-field” country pursuits. 
The action starts with a Sunset Harbour Cruise of Sydney’s spectacular harbour. 
A detailed list of activities is attached. 
 
Registrations 
Please register ASAP as places will be limited. We have 60 - 80 horses available to mount our international 
guests. 
The attached Registration Form must be completed and submitted to the Federation of International Polo 
Headquarters at fippolo1@msn.com together with the entry fee of $US1500. 
 
We do hope you will join us in making this another great FIP event. If you have any special interests or 
requirements please let us know and we will endeavor to help coordinate these for you. 
 
For those participants aged 50 and over who are interested in arriving a little earlier and extending their polo 
trip, please consider taking part in the Folly Lodge Masters Tournament. This competition starts on 5th March 
and continues over a full week. Immediately following, all participants are welcome to play a low goal 
tournament at Millamolong. 
 
We are keen to share our special brand of Aussie hospitality with you and make your stay with us as 
enjoyable as possible. So please do not hesitate to contact us directly to answer questions or coordinate your 
efforts. 
 
James Ashton — Tel: +61 2 6367 5187 or +61 0418 635 143 
Email: millamolongwest@bigpond.com 
Kevin Gibbs — Tel: +61 410 743 616 
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Email: k.gibbs@jwconsulting.com.au 


